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HPD Seeking Assistance; Identify those involved in a Commercial Robbery 
 

On Friday, December 18, 2020, just before 1 am. Henrico Police were called to the 1500 block 

of Eastridge Road for a robbery at a commercial fast food business. Upon arrival, several 

employees indicated two men had robbed them and then took off from the back of the business, 

running towards Three Chopt Road. One suspect presented a weapon at the drive-thru window, 

and as employees fled, the one suspect took cash from the register. A second suspect met 

employees at the back door and directed the manager to the safe, where he took additional 

money. 

 

The suspects involved are described as a white male with a thin build, blue eyes, and a thin 

mustache. At the time of the incident, he was wearing a black hoodie, black Adidas pants, Sperry 

shoes, a black ski mask, and black gloves. The second suspect is described as a heavier white 

male with blonde colored hair, wearing a dark green sweatshirt, black pants, Sperry shoes, and a 

black ski mask.   

 

Look at these photos. Call Crime Stoppers at 780-1000 or submit tips on the P3Tip App on your 

smartphone or tablet if you can help identify those involved. You may also call Detective 

Hernandez by calling 804-501-5259. 
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